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March 5, 2015 

Dear Mr. Hood and LAFCO Board, 

We are both ill and unfortunately cannot make the hearing today. 

My husband and I have owned Lot# 24 within the Lakeview subdivision since 
1978. It seems all possibilities to resolve our road access problem through the 
current CSD have been exhausted. 

We have been advised to reorganize into a Bridge & Highway District (BHD} which 

can resolve this longstanding problem. We would then have the abiUty to have a 
Board appointed by the County Supervisors consisting of Landowners in the 
Lakeview subdivision. 

We ask that you not dissolve the CSD until LAFCO has heard our Petition for 
reorganization into a Bridge &Highway District. We would also like to see the $ 
15,000.00 of our tax dollars which was unanimously appropriated by the CSD 
Board in November of 2014 be released, so that money can be used towards the 
reorganization, of which $10,500 is needed for the LAFCO application fee, and 
$1,100 so County Surveyors can be paid. 

As of November 2014, the current CSD effort has already paid out over $600,000 
of our tax dollars, and still owes thousands in accrued expenses. We need to have 
the appUcation fees paid for the Bridge and Highway District so we can resolve 
this longstanding access road issue. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Ted and Gerta Knudsen - Lot 24 

Phone 805-964-3477 
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